
 

      

 

 

  

 

 

 

Friday 15th December 2023 

 

Dear Year 4 Parents/Carers, 

 

In January, Year 4 are due to start swimming and the only times available to us were around 

lunchtime. Therefore, this means that we will not be back in school until 1:15pm approximately 

which is when our usual lunch time will have ended. 

 

Therefore, please can all pupils bring a packed lunch with them on a Thursday each week so that it 

can be eaten after the kitchen has closed.  Pupils who are in receipt of free school meals will be 

provided with a packed lunch by the kitchen on these days, with the filling of the sandwiches-cheese, ham 

or tuna be picked on the morning of registration. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

 

 

Miss M Hodgkins                         Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 4 Teacher                            Head Teacher  

 

 

 

 
 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

     Norwood Primary School 

                      Gunthorpe Road 

                                Gunthorpe 

                            Peterborough 

                                  PE4 7DZ 
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